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Dear Volunteers 
 
Third Sector Volunteers 
 
May I take this opportunity of thanking the third sector for all the help and support provided over the 
past 19 months across Conwy County Borough. 
 
The contribution volunteers have made to support their local communities has been extraordinary 
and I wanted to let you know these efforts are recognised and appreciated. 
 
The commitment and dedication volunteers have shown to help local people and communities is 
something that I, and others, will be forever grateful for. 
 
Many volunteers have been actively involved in delivering food, picking up medicine, or checking in 
on people, and your efforts have proved to be invaluable. 
 
These are truly unprecedented times, and thanks to the determination and selfless acts of local 
volunteers, our collective response to the coronavirus pandemic is something we can be very proud 
of. 
 
I’m sure that many of you will remain active in your communities in the future but for now I thank you 
once again and wish you all the very best. 
 
Diolch o galon. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Cllr. Charlie McCoubrey 
Council Leader 
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Cyng/Cllr. Charlie McCoubrey 
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